
From: Brown, Kirk <Kirk.Brown@IndependentMail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/13/2016 3:06:37 PM
Subject: Rep. Hill's comments about Gov. Haley

Chaney,
In the floor debate on the roads bill today, Rep. Jonathan Hill criticized Gov. Haley.

Hill cited comments that Gov. Haley made during a June 2014 appearance at the First Monday Club of 
Anderson in which he said she voiced support for eliminating the DOT commission and opposed a gas tax 
increase. He even emailed a sound-cloud recording from that day in which the governor talked about road 
funding, saying "We don't need to raise taxes to do it...the money is there."

Hill said today that the governor changed her position and called for a gas tax increase after being re-elected 
and now apparently does not support elimination of the DOT commission.

"Gov. Haley, in Anderson that is what we call being a hypocrite," Hill said on the floor of the House.

Any reaction to this comment?

(I have seen the governor's Facebook post but I wanted to make sure you had a chance to react specifically to 
the 'hypocrite' remark)

Thanks


Kirk Brown

Multimedia Journalist
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